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NOTICE OF PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP PROJECT BEING CONSIDERED BY THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF ESCAMBIA COUNTY

In accordance with Section 287.05712, Florida Statutes, the Board of County Commissioners of Escambia County, Florida, hereby gives notice that it has received a proposal to improve and extend Well Line Road to Jack's Branch Road (CR297A) from Well Line Road Improvements, LLC, and Panhandle Grading & Paving, Inc. The Board of County Commissioners will accept other proposals for the same project until January 30, 2015.
The proposal is available for review and copying at, and other proposals for the same project may be submitted to, the Escambia County Department of Public Works, 3363 West Park Place, Pensacola, Florida 32505. For additional information, please contact the Department of Public Works at (850)595-3434.
